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Office of the Victims’ Rights Advocate                                                               31 March 2020  

Services for victims of sexual exploitation 
and abuse by United Nations personnel are 
available through referrals to implementing 
partners, mainly international and national 
organizations. The acting Field Victims’ 
Rights Advocate (FVRA), in place since 
2017, supports the coordination of the 
United Nations system-wide response to 
victims’ assistance and guarantees that a 
victim-centred approach is integrated in 
broader protection and response efforts. The 
Office of the Victims’ Rights Advocate was 
informed that a project supported by the 
Trust Fund in Support of Victims of Sexual 
Exploitation and Abuse provided specialized 
psychosocial support, medical care and 
some access to legal services for victims of sexual exploitation and abuse was concluded at the end of 2019, but 
may be renewed. Another project focused on legal services is pending approval.  
 

Findings and recommendations  
on United Nations assistance and support to victims of sexual exploitation and abuse 

 

Ø United Nations entities refer victims of sexual exploitation and abuse to services available through sexual 
and gender-based violence programming, some provided by implementing partners. In exceptional cases, the 
Conduct and Discipline Team may facilitate transportation for victims to access care or other services or 
participate in interviews. 

Ø The acting FVRA monitors, oversees and coordinates the strategic vision for provision of victim assistance 
and support with all United Nation system actors. 
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